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 Howard Perlin COMMNT2014/7964/P 20/01/2015  16:44:48 My principal concern is construction noise. There has been a considerable amount of material 

construction work in the immediate vicinity to our home including the adjacent house to number 56 on 

Adelaide Road and numbers 11 and 13 Hawtrey Road. In all cases the work has involved continuous 

and deafening drilling and other construction noise. My wife and I work from home and for the last two 

years we have had to curtail our activities because of the noise. Furthermore, we have had to leave our 

home for periods during the day to escape the mind-numbing noise. I would earnestly request the 

planning committee to restrict the hours that work can take place to ensure a modicum of peace for the 

immediate neighbourhood. I suggest no work at the weekend and noisy construction work limited to 

between 9.00 am and 2.00 pm on weekdays.
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